
Carson, Katie

Subject: FW: 461 Green Road, Stoney Creek

Original Message 
From: Diane milburn _
Sent: February 5, 2020 7:08 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: Re: 461 Green Road, Stoney Creek

Please include my letter i i the agenda at the February 18th Planning Committee Meeting

I am extremely concerned about this structure going ahead.
There is already a shortage of street parking, I am concerned of the safety of all residents in this area
due to the potential overload of traffic.
We have already lost the majority of our neighbourhood Green space along with all the wildlife and
birds that lived in it.
The traffic congestion, pollution from vehicles and noise will be unacceptable.

Please, please do NOT approve this plan.
Thank you.
Diane Milburn

Sent from my iPad
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